
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 March 2007 

8. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 
 ▪ Complaint from two residents relating to remaining trees on between Frank and Wyndham Street 
 ▪ Observations from a resident of Leander Street relating to traffic signals phases on Main North 

Road, Sawyers Arms Road intersection and delays for left turning traffic 
 ▪ The Local Government Rates Enquiry - oral submissions being heard in Christchurch on 22 March 

2007 with written submissions being accepted up until 30 April 2007. 
 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


